
Forest School
In our last few weeks of Year 6, we were able to spend some time in 
Dusty’s Wood. We’ve been working hard to create some scarecrows for 
the Heather Scarecrow Competition. Oak Class had a great time working 
with tools, making dens, and using our maths and geography skills to 
complete a forest profile of the woods.
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